
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

 DAVID Y. IGE 
 GOVERNOR 

July 15, 2021 

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi 
President of the Senate 

and Members of the Senate 
Thirty-First State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaiʻi  96813 

The Honorable Scott K. Saiki 
Speaker and Members of the 

House of Representatives 
Thirty-First State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaiʻi  96813 

The Honorable Mark E. Recktenwald 
Chief Justice 
Supreme Court of Hawaiʻi 
417 South King Street 
Honolulu, Hawaiʻi  96813 

Ms. Charlotte Carter-Yamauchi 
Revisor of Statutes 
Legislative Reference Bureau 
State Capitol, Room 446 
Honolulu, Hawaiʻi  96813 

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Saiki, Chief Justice Recktenwald, Revisor of Statutes, 
and Members of the Legislature: 
 
This is to notify you that, pursuant to section 7 of Act 057, Session Laws of Hawaii 2021 
(“Act”), I will not be issuing any further eviction moratoria in response to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  The current eviction moratorium, which expires when the Twenty-First 
Proclamation Related to the COVID-19 Emergency expires on August 6, 2021, shall be 
the final eviction moratorium identified in section 2 of the Act. 
 

With warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
David Y. Ige 
Governor, State of Hawaiʻi 

 
c: All Mayors 
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